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The Independent Planning Commission (Commission) has requested further information from 
the Department of Planning, Housing, and Infrastructure (Department) and the Applicant 
(see the Commission’s letter here) in response to independent expert advice regarding the 
flood risk of the application commissioned by the Panel (independent flood advice). 
 
When the Commission receives the further information from the Department and the 
Applicant, the Commission will publish those materials and invite submissions on the 
independent flood advice as well as the Department’s and Applicant’s responses. 
 
The Commission will notify stakeholders of when submissions on this additional material can 
be provided by publishing a notice on its website and emailing those submitters for which the 
Commission has an email address.  
 
(END OF STATEMENT)  
 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2023/12/novus-build-to-rent-39-43-hassall-street-parramatta/case-correspondence-to-and-from-the-commission/request-to-dphi-for-further-information-on-flooding-redacted.pdf
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2023/12/novus-build-to-rent-39-43-hassall-street-parramatta/additional-case-material/independent-flood-advice.pdf

